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What’s on at Truscott St

Mothers’ Day Stall
Assembly: 5/6F

PSSARound 4

NAPLAN Years 3&5
NAPLAN Years 3&5

Book Club orders due
NAPLAN Years 3&5

Walk Safely To School Day
Assembly: Captains
PSSARound 5

Assembly: 5/6N
PSSARound 6

Grounds Clean-Up Day
9.30am Public Speaking Finals
Science Competition

Zone Cross Country Carnival
Assembly: Banners

PSSA Round 7

Responsible

Safe




Dear Parents and Carers
Cross Country

Thursday 3" May, saw our school Cross Country Carnival held at Blenheim Park. The weather was

perfect for the event and our students represented our school very well indeed. Thank you to
Miss Fedczyna and Mr Moraitis for organising this event.

Year 4 Camp

Our year 4 students were off to camp this morning all looking very excited. Canoeing, the Giant Swing
and the Flying Fox are some of the activities they are most looking forward to. I'm sure they will have a
great time and do our school proud as usual. Our thanks to Mr Gearin for his organisation and to

Miss Bishop, Miss Fenech and Miss Glasson for giving up their time to ensure our students have this
opportunity.

Mothers’ Day Stall
Our Mothers’ Day stall will be held on Friday 11th May. There is a wide variety of gift ideas made
possible by our dedicated parents. Orders can be placed through Flexischools.

Information Breakfast

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2019. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or
before 31st July 2019 are eligible for enrolment. Our Information Breakfast for incoming parents will be
held on Thursday 31st May from 8:00 am until 9:00am. This is an opportunity for parents new to our
school to see and learn about the programs here.

NAPLAN

NAPLAN testing will take place next week. These tests involve students in Years 3 and 5. All states and
territories administer these tests in accordance with nationally agreed protocols. The timetable is as
follows:

Tuesday 15th May: Language Conventions and Writing

Wednesday 16th May: Reading

Thursday 17th May: Numeracy

Marion Blomfield

Principal
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Truscott Street Achievers

Congratulations to these students who received the following awards last week.

Truscotts Truscotts Truscotts Truscotts

AmitP  Year4 SaschaG Year4 EmilyB KW  AbbieF Year2

Almog A Year2 MayaC Year2

Claire F KM Alexandra H KM

JessicaW Year2 GabyC Year2

IsaacD Year2 Angelal Year4

Melissa D Year4 Ash K KW

PSSA News

Senior Soccer

TSPS v Meadowbank

Junior Soccer

TSPS v Meadowbank

Senior AFL

TSPS v Meadowbank

Junior AFL

TSPS v Meadowbank

Score: 1-0

Score: 2-2

Score: 27-3

Score: 32-14

Player of the match

Player of the match

Player of the match

Player of the match

Arianne B

Senior A

Netball
TSPS v North Ryde

Zion McM

Junior A

Netball
TSPS v Boronia Park

Connor N

Senior B

Netball
TSPS v Melrose Park

Daniel C

Junior B

Netball
TSPS v Melrose Park

Score: 22-1

Score: 0-10

Score: 2-8

Score: 4-6

Player of the match

Player of the match

Player of the match

Player of the match

Amelia C

Carla N

Sacha G

Julia G

Soccer & Netball games are played at Meadowbank Park.
AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval.

Training:

Netball & Soccer Thursday 8.30am—9.00am
AFL Thursday 8.45am—9.15am




Monday Student Banking
Wednesday Canteen open
Thursday Canteen open
Friday Canteen open
Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am

11.30am school assembly

School News

STEM and Science

Please keep sending send in any plastic bottle tops to the science room. This includes milk and juice lids,
vegemite and peanut butter lids etc. All colours and sizes are required.

Thank you for your help.

Michelle Shannon

Assistant Principal

The trip to the Great Aussie Bush Camp

Ok did you pack everything? Ok let me just say one more....

“Alright mum it’s time to go”

On the 9th of April stage three students went to the Great Aussie Bush Camp. As we left the school gates
we saw parents saying their goodbyes.

We were so excited to go to the Great Aussie Bush Camp, too excited in fact, to wait two and a half
hours. When we finally reached the camp we were jumping up and down.

The first activity we did was the flying fox. The flying fox stretched across 100m and we are telling you it
was amazing!

After that it was time for lunch. We had burgers and they were delicious.

The next day we did rock climbing and raft building which was so fun we didn’t want to stop.

Then finally on the last day we were really excited because we were doing the giant swing and

THE MUD RUN. When it was our go we regretted it but we did enjoy it in the end.

We jumped on the bus after having all that fun but we were so excited to tell our familes how much fun
we’d had.

Esha and Chelsey 4/5B




Cross Country Carnival 2018
Last Thursday was the Cross Country Carnival at Blenheim Park. Well done to all runners who

participated and all spectators who cheered on their peers.

Results for the Cross Country are as follows. Students who came 1st to 8th are eligible (if they are
turning 8 this year or older) to represent Truscott Street at the Zone Cross Country carnival on
Wednesday 30th May 2018.

Congratulations to all Ryrie members as it was the winning house with Morshead second, Truscott third
and Edmondson in fourth position.

Whitney Fedczyna & Dennis Moraitis

Coordinators

7/8/9 7/8/9 girls 10 boys 10 girls 11 boys 11 girls 12/13 boys | 12/13 girls

boys
Bede D Tanna K Atticus R Katja G Luke D Anna TD Oliver LC Robin G

Zion M Liusaidh W Lachlan F Maya M Max T Claudia DM Kaden M Shanni S

Soren B Scarlett M | Nathanael D Marley D llay E Lizzy M Connor N Rosie O

Finnlay E LaraM Jacob LC Jessica V Patrick W Arianne B Shreyans S Vanessa F

5t Owen A Cara P JoeR Sasha G Sanjay R Lilah S Jonathan L Ariel H

6" Daniel C Charlie C Karl M Niamh K Horatio M Saffiya B Eitan C Noa M

7™ Saad A Katherine Yoomin K lleana P Riley L Esha S Alan L Marnie W

F
gt Isaac D Annabel D Lucas R Amit P Jay P Grace K Ethan K Caitlin F
ot Aiden D Erin K Angus B Maayan R Lachlan C Luka | Lachlan G Ariana F

reserve
10" Hugo | Abbie F Dylan F Ellie P Owais A Abby A Anthony V Amelia C

reserve




p MRS O F National Walk Safely to School Day
5 € l“fr:o' .
WALKISAFELY Friday 18th May 2018
TO/SCHOOL'DAY.

Leave the car at home on Friday 18 May 2018 and participate in National Walk Safely to School Day!

National Walk Safely to School Day is an annual event when all Primary School children will be encour-

aged to walk and commute safely to school. If it's a little too far from home, park a bit further away and

walk your child safely to school from there. Walking regularly is great for your child’s health. It also helps

to reduce traffic problems around schools and teaches your child about road safety.

So double-knot those shoelaces and give it a go!

Safety tips:

. Children younger than 10 years of age should always hold an adult’s hand when crossing the road.

. Drivers should always be alert and considerate. Please take extra care when driving in school
zones.

Office News

Book Club orders need to be completed online by Wednesday May 16.
Pam Jurd
Administration Manager

P&C News

TSPS Grounds Clean Up is on again! Please come along with your gardening gloves on Sat 26 May
1pm —4pm and help give our wonderful school a spruce up.

Andrew O’Neill

Grounds Coordinator

Uniform Shop

Please see uniform information on the last page of this newsletter.

¥ vorrerspavstal. @

Dear Truscott Street Families
Our annual Mother’s Day Stall will be held at school on

Friday 1th May

If your children would like to purchase a gift,
please place your order on Flexischools ($6.00/gift)

A selection of special pressies have been pre-purchased,
and your children will be able to come down to the stall with their class
and choose a gift

(If you do not have access to Flexischools, you can pay cash to the office )

Many Thanks,
Mother’s Day Stall Organisers (Patrina & Rachel)




Community News

LYNN'S LEARNING
MATHS & ENGLISH TUITION

Kinder to year 10

Individualised extension and remedial programs
Problem solving and mathematical skills
Creative writing techniques

Scholarship preparation

NAPLAN and ICAS preparation

OC / Selective Entry programs

All programs are based on the Australian Curriculum
& designed in Australia by Australian teachers

Enrol your child for tuition today
& make a lifetime of difference!
EASTWOOD

St Philip’s Anglican Church

Corner Rutledge St & Shaftsbury Rd

(opposite Eastwood Public School)

Mondays & Tuesdays: 3.45pm - 5.45pm
NORTH RYDE

St John's Anglican Church

152 CoxsRd

(next to North Ryde Public School)
Thursdays: 3.30 pm - 5.30pm

CALL NOW TO BOOK A FREE ASSESSMENT

0419893862 / 0411 330994
EASTWOOD®LYNNSLEARNING.COM

WWW.LYNNSLEARNING.COM.AU

¥4z Macquarie

Parent Support Group Inc.
Supporting parents and carers of children & teens with ADHD, learning difficulties, and
co-existing conditions

ADHD Transitions -
Moving up to Big School

Dr Caroline Stevenson

Clinical Psychologist

ADHD children usually have difficulty with transitions. One of the most
significant transitions is moving up to high school, Parents struggle
deciding which high school to send their ADHD child and worry about
how they will manage in this new environment. In this talk Dr Stevenson
will help parents consider what is important in secondary school
selection and also offer strategies to make the transition as easy as
possible. Caroline will also touch on the transition to tertiary study.

Dr Stevenson specialises in ADHD across the lifespan in her private practise in Frenchs
Forest and is also a board member of ADHD Australia.

WHEN  Thu 31 May, 2018
7.00pm - 8.00pm (including question time and supper)
Dunmore Lang College (adjacent Macquarie Linj
130-134 Herring Road, NORTH RYDE, NSW 2113
Transport: Macquarie Uni frain stadion or Limited off-road and streel parking,
www.trybooking.com/UTJZ

$5.00 online (or at the door if places available)

ALL WELCOME
Stay for supper to meet the speaker

ADHD Centre Helpline
Ph: 02 9889 5377 / 0416 111 036
Email: info@macquarieadhd.org.au




